
Announcements  

Friday, December 9, 2022 

B Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

This is a reminder to students who have signed up for the Versiti Blood 
Drive. Please be sure to head to the West Gym at North Campus for your 
scheduled time. Thank you for saving lives! Make sure you have eaten 
something and are hydrated before you give blood.  
 

If you picked up a tag for a family from the Giving Tree, this is a reminder to 
please put the unwrapped gifts under either the tree or bring them to the 
main offices TODAY!  
 
 
Are you missing a sweatshirt, lunch box or water bottle?  Make sure to 
check the lost and found table near the front office if you are.  All unclaimed 
items will be donated to a local charity very soon! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


